

Head Teacher: Seven Sisters

Mr G. Phillips NEATH

**SA10 9AA** 

Tel & Fax: 01639 700261

Email: blaendulaisprimary@npt.school

Re: Covid-19 Update

23<sup>rd</sup> September 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

## **NEW EMAIL ADDRESS**

If your child tests positive for Covid-19, please email <a href="mailto:covid.blaendulaisprimary@npt.gov.uk">covid.blaendulaisprimary@npt.gov.uk</a> to inform the school. This email address is continually monitored to ensure TTP protocols can be adhered to at the earliest possible opportunity. Please enter 'URGENT' in the subject line and the following message in the body of the email – 'Please contact me on the following number – (Enter your contact number). No further information should be included at this point.

## **SYMPTOMS**

Please remember, if your child is displaying any of the Covid-19 symptoms, please do not attend/enter school and arrange a test at the earliest opportunity by ringing 119 or via this link <a href="https://gov.wales/apply-coronavirus-covid-19-test">https://gov.wales/apply-coronavirus-covid-19-test</a>:

**Continuous/persistent cough** - this means coughing a lot for more than an hour, or 3 or more coughing episodes in 24 hours (if you usually have a cough, it may be worse than usual);

**Temperature** - this means you feel hot to touch on your chest or back;

Loss or change to your sense of smell or taste – this means you've noticed you cannot smell or taste anything, or things smell or taste different to normal.

Warm Regards,

Mr G Phillips